Pop Tabs!

Please help the Belmont 3rd Graders continue to
collect pop tabs in order to help the
Ronald McDonald House Charity!

We need your help to reach 1 million tabs
collected!

All pop tab collections can be sent with elementary
students or dropped off at the school office.

Thank you for your help!

The Belmont 3rd Graders



